Yes on HB2740

| am a liquor agent and my expenses (minimum wage, lease, utilities, insurance, etc) are all increasing to which | can no longer
afford to run my business. We all need to have increase, as the current allocated amount is not sufficient. Please support your liquor
stores by voting "yes" on this bill.



